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SAMPLE LETTER TO LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY
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1900 Kemp Road

Acworth, GA 30099

June 12, 1994

Acworth Police Department

Chief Spenser J. Phillips

123 Main Street

Acworth, GA 30098

Dear Chief Phillips:

Each year the Awards Committee of the Acworth Chapter, Sons of the American Revolution, recommends that we participate in the nationally sponsored Law Enforcement Program.  The Law Enforcement Medal is presented by the National Society, a state society or local chapter to those who have served with  distinction and devotion in the field of law enforcement.  It may be presented to an individual and presented only once.

The obverse of the medal depicts a police badge design surmounted by a gold eagle with the SAR Badge below.  The medal is accompanied by a cloth bar, which is suitable for wearing on the uniform, and certificate for engrossing.

The National society leaves the selection of the recipient to you, only asking that you keep the above criteria in mind during your selection process.  Once selected we would like to request that you provide us with a short written description of the background and accomplishments of the recipient, together with dates and places.  This information is forwarded to our National Headquarters and is for informational purposes only.

I will fellow-up this letter of introduction in two weeks to see if you would like to participate in this special recognition programs and to see if you have any questions.

Yours in patriotism,

Compatriot John Highonsar

Chairman, Law Enforcement Committee

Acworth Chapter, GASSAR
